
The Lillooet Regional Invasive Species Society is 
creating a list of eligible contractors that could deliver 
our field program. The work includes inventory, surveys 
and mechanical removal of invasive plants in the 
northern St’at’imc Territory including Squamish Lillooet 
Regional District – Areas A & B. Preference will be given 
to those who have direct experience with invasive plant 
removal and digital data collection.  LRISS requires that 
the contractor have their own transportation for remote 
roads as well as all necessary equipment. We also 
require proof of registration with Worksafe BC.
All eligible contractors will be placed on a list and contacted regarding opportunities for work. 

Please submit all expressions of interest  
and 2 or more references to  
Sue Senger, LRISS Chair  
via email: info@LRISS.ca   
Deadline February 25, 2022
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